
I wish to register my desires that a NO vote be applied to SB941.    
  
1.)  The very first part of this bill is far too limiting towards where you may allow another 
access to your firearms.  As written, it would require background checks to do such a 
simple action as placing your gun in the care of a trusted law abiding neighbor or 
friend while away on vacation.  Does that make any sense whatsoever? 
  
2.)  Apparently none of those voting for this measure have ever been to a gun 
show.  No person at a gun show would sell a firearm without doing a background check 
as they DO NOT WISH TO BE HELD LIABLE for a person misusing a gun they 
sold.  How obvious is that?  It shows the total lack of intelligent reasoning of those 
voting for this bill. 
  
3.)  This bill is nothing more than throwing another fee or tax upon the back of law 
abiding Oregonians, and will have virtually no effect on criminal use of a firearm. 
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